
11 To consider motion:-      
 

That the current planning application number 
05/01520/PMFUL3 to extend the Eastcroft Incinerator be 
refused because the development would be detrimental to 
the environment and to the amenities of residents and 
communities affected by reason of pollution and 
substantial traffic generation and it is contrary to general 
planning and environmental policy that there should be an 
increase in the amount of waste transported and 
incinerated both local and from other counties rather than 
be disposed of through environmentally sustainable 
recycling methods. 

 
Councillor M Cowan 

 


